
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
SUPREME COURT RELAXES TITLE 
VII JOB TRANSFER STANDARD: 
WHAT EMPLOYERS NEED TO KNOW 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On April 17, 2024, the Supreme Court of the 
United States held that employees challenging 
job transfers under Title VII of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964 do not need to show that they 
faced significant harm. The Court’s ruling in 
Muldrow v. City of St. Louis eases the path for 
Title VII claims over job transfers, potentially 
opens the door for more Title VII discrimination 
claims, and may impact diversity, equity, and 
inclusion (DEI) and environmental, social, and 
governance (ESG) initiatives. Join us for this 
timely webinar examining the legal landscape 
that may emerge in response to Muldrow.

SPEAKERS 
Tiffany Cox Stacy (San Antonio)
Morgan Pike Epperson (Birmingham)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Tuesday, May 14, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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